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Ms Melissa Cradock 

The Kennel Club 

Kennel Club House 

Gatehouse Way 

Aylesbury 

HP19 8DB 

Culture & City 

Development  

 

Civic Offices 

Guildhall Square 

Portsmouth 

PO1 2AD 

Phone:   023 9282 2251  

Ref:  

Date: 5 February 2018 

 

Dear Melissa, 

 

Reference: PSPO to replace The Clean Neighbourhoods and Environment Act 2005, Dog 

Control Order 2011 

 

In order to ensure continuity with the Dog Control Order that was instigated in Portsmouth 

in 2011 we are proposing to replace it with a PSPO.   

 

We have carried out community consultation and as we are making very little change to 

that currently in place, few comments have been received.  In addition, we received a 

1,000 named petition to increase the time when dogs are allowed to be exercised on our 

beaches. 

 

We have taken the petition in to account and as there were no objectors, we are 

supporting the change.  This change is to extend the dogs on beaches ban from 30 March 

to 30 September to 30 April to 30 September. 

 

I have included a draft of the proposed PSPO and associated documentation to which I 

would welcome your comments. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David W Evans 

City Development & Culture 

 


